
 

 

All Saints’ Sanderstead Toddler Groups 

 

With the recent news of the escalation of measures to prevent 
the spread of Covid-19, we feel it is sensible to close both the 
Tuesday and Friday Toddler Groups, for the time being, with 
immediate effect. 

Most of our helpers are in the ‘at risk’ category, which is why it 
is sensible to take this decision now. 

We will start the group again as soon as we are able 

We will miss you all but hope to see you all again soon. We will 
be back! 

Please see church website for updates 

Sanderstead-parish.org.uk 

Or contact us at children@sanderstead-parish.org.uk 


